
ST  JAMES CLUB  OCEAN FRONT SUITE 702 WEEK 7  (FRIDAY 16TH TO FRIDAY 23RD FEBRUARY 2024 ONLY)

English Harbour  - St. Pauls, Antigua
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St. James's Club Ocean Front Suite 702 offers a truly exclusive and
memorable holiday experience on the secluded 100-acre peninsula of
Antigua's St. James's Club Resort &amp; Villas. This hidden gem exudes
a casual and club-like ambience, catering to families, singles,
couples, and even those looking for the perfect wedding or honeymoon
destination.

Renowned for its exceptional and caring service, the resort provides a
wide array of amenities and activities to ensure a memorable stay. Two
stunning white-sand beaches are at your doorstep, offering a host of
fun-filled activities. Coco Beach, with its pristine waters, is a
snorkeler's paradise, while the calm waters of Mamora Bay are perfect
for a leisurely swim. Complimentary non-motorized water sports such as
kayaking, pedal boating, and catamaran sailing are available, allowing
guests to explore the turquoise waters and create unforgettable
memories.

Indulge in the resort's six distinctive swimming pools, where you can
bask in the sun's warmth or take a refreshing dip. For those seeking
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ultimate relaxation, the spa and salon offer a range of pampering
treatments. Fitness enthusiasts will appreciate the resort's six
tennis courts and fully-equipped fitness center, while families will
find delight in the complimentary, award-winning Kidz Club and special
children's area.

Satisfy your culinary cravings at any of the resort's four top-notch
restaurants, where a variety of cuisines, from casual to Continental,
await your palate. Immerse yourself in the resort's inviting
atmosphere, taking advantage of the numerous dining options that cater
to all tastes and preferences.

St. James's Club Ocean Front Suite 702 provides the perfect oasis for
those looking to retreat from the world or embark on an exciting
island adventure. With its exceptional service, stunning beaches, and
plethora of activities, this holiday rental promises an unforgettable
experience for all guests.

The price quoted is inclusive of the&nbsp; 17% ABST Tax but not
inclusive of the Tourism Levy Tax of US$ 5 per person per day.&nbsp;




